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Corey Lewandowski
Campaign Manager
Donald J. Trump for President
725 Fifth Avenue
New York, NY  10022 

June 14, 2016

Dear Mr. Lewandowski:

On November 8th, voters will elect the 45th President of the United States. Millions of those voters will be 
members, allies and supporters of the lesbian, gay, bisexual and transgender (LGBT) community. We noted 
Mr. Trump’s statement in response to the Orlando massacre that he is a “real friend” of the LGBT community.

Equality Forum is a nonprofit and 501(c)(3) national and international LGBT civil rights organization with an 
educational focus. Part of the mission is to inform the public on the position of candidates for public office on 
LGBT civil rights issues.  Equality Forum neither endorses a party nor a candidate for public elective office.

In 28 states, LGBT employees lack workplace protections. Likewise, there is no workplace protection based 
on sexual orientation or gender identity pursuant to the federal Employment Nondiscrimination Act (ENDA).

The Equality Act, a bipartisan bill was introduced last year in the Senate and United State House of 
Representatives. The legislation would amend the Civil Rights Act of 1964 to include protections that ban 
discrimination on the basis of sexual orientation and gender identity in the areas of employment, housing, 
public accommodations, public education, federal funding, credit and the judicial system.

Former Secretary of State Hillary Clinton has publicly pledged her support of the Equality Act.

Does Mr. Trump support or oppose the passage of the Equality Act?

We respectfully request Mr. Trump’s position by Monday, June 27, 2016.

Sincerely, 

Malcolm Lazin
Executive Director
(215) 850-8751
mlazin@equalityforum.com

Cc:   Paul Manafort, Campaign Chairman and Chief Strategist
        Trump for President DC Office
         675 Washington Street
         Alexandria, VA  22314


